
-Awana Safety Protocols- 

 
 Parents will be asked to walk kids in to be met by a safety 

worker at the entrance hallway of the Family Life Center. Parents 
will also be asked to pick their kids up at this same location.  

 Facemasks will be required to be worn by kids/adults, K5 and 
older. 

 Upon entering the building all people must have their 
temperature checked by a safety worker.  

 All rooms and equipment will be sanitized before and after every 
Awana night.  

 We will have rooms measured to account for how many kids can 
be in one class safely distanced apart.  

 Classes will stay together the whole night as a group in their 
classroom.  

 We will have a safety officer patrolling the classrooms to help 
where he/she is needed.  

 We will have separate supplies bags for each child to use while 
in class. 

 Game directors will come to classrooms to have game time with 
each class at different times. We will only play games to which 
we can give kids all separate game supplies. 

 We ask that if your child is not feeling well that you allow them 
to stay at home that week.  

 We ask if anyone in your family has been in contact with a Covid-
19 positive person, that your child waits two weeks before 
returning to Awana.  

 We will have sanitizer stations set up as you enter the building. 
 We will have sanitizer stations in each of the Awana classrooms.  


